
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/22/2010 9:27:06 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Potential media/announcement today 

Here is our response to media:

This community has been through a terrible tragedy. We absolutely understand that no 
one wants the pipeline to be rebuilt in the neighborhood. As Chris Johns told the 
Mayor yesterday, we are committed to working with the city and our federal and state 
leaders to evaluate all other available options.

IF ASKED:
The final decision on where that pipeline will be located will not be made lightly and it 
will not be made unilaterally.
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